The City of Saint John

July 18, 2019

Your Worship Mayor Don Darling
& Members of Common Council:

Re: 2020 & 2021 Utility Fund Capital Budgets

As Chairman of the Finance Committee, | am writing on behalf of the Committee to advise that at the
meeting of July 18, 2019, Saint John Water presented the 2020 and 2021 Proposed Draft Utility Fund
Capital Budgets.

At that meeting, it was “RESOLVED that the Finance Committee recommend that the 2020 and 2021
Proposed Draft Utility Fund Capital Budget be presented to Common Council with a recommendation to

receive and file.”

Please find attached a copy of M&C 2019 — 181 which includes the 2020 and 2021 Proposed Draft Utility
Fund Capital Budget.

Your iQ{cerer,
Dav eW
Chairman, Finance Committee

City of Saint John

Encl.: M&C 2019 - 181 ¢/w supporting documents

f,\ PO. Box 1971 | C.P. 1971
=7 Saint John, NB | Saint John, N.-B.
Canada E2L 4L1 Canada E2L 4L1

SAINT JOHN www.saintjohn.ca



